
From: David Englin <david.englin@gmail.com> 

Date: Jan 10, 2007 12:37 AM 

Subject: Re: Virginia MGM Bill Submission 

To: Kari Kilgore  

Kari, 

 

Thank you for getting in touch.  I'm afraid that I disagree strongly with you on this issue.  It's simply 

medically inaccurate to compare male circumcision to female genital mutilation.  Male circumcision is a 

medically safe practice that, according to the American Society of Pediatrics, is at best moderately beneficial 

and at worse harmless in terms of male genital health.  There is exhaustive data to support this, since it has been 

practiced safely for thousands of years by diverse cultures.  There is no form of female circumcision / genital 

mutilation that does not involve permanent debilitating harm to female genital health.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

David 

___________ 
David Englin 
Delegate, 45th District 
Virginia House of Delegates 
http://www.davidenglin.org 
301 King Street, Box 65, Alexandria VA 22314 

 




